
           ​“Be a Part of the Pride!!” 
                                    ​December Panther Prowl 

                                                                       ​“Birthday Corner” 
Bekah Simpson- January 3​rd  
Teresa Spencer- January 3​rd  

Delores Schafer- January 30​th  
 

Enrollment: PREP/EC: 56 Kindergarten: 63 Grade 1: 58 Grade 2: 77 
Nov. Attendance:    remote                    94.10%                      94.02%                         93.34% 
 
     The weekly Panther Paw winners from the PBIS- Be a Part of the Pride November drawings 
were Paisley Koontz, Alice Watson, NaKayla Ward, Marlie Jones, Olivia Martell Silas Cushing, 
Easton Morgason, Willow Oreskovich, Emma Peck, Noelle Allsop, Allison Perry, Delilah 
Denton, Liam Frailey, Nevaeh Rubio, Christina Scribner, Sophia Martell, Kylan Davis, Avery 
Kime, Zoey Lyons, RaeLynne Matherly, Meyer Ellis, Shelden Conway, Aiden Denton, Jordan 
Collins, Andrew Gruber, Wyatt Snyder, Addilyn Swafford, Mya Perry, Will Chernisky, 
Maddison McKenna, Mason Hoehn, Raylan Ginger and Jacob Scoles. In recognition of their 
positive behaviors, each student was awarded a book and called out during the celebration video 
as part of the “Front Row Club” during the PBIS Assembly. They came down and paraded in 
front of the camera to wave to their “fan club”. Congratulations to all of these students and 
thanks for being examples of good behavior in action!!  
 
     The November Dilly Bar classroom attendance award went to Mrs. Morrell with a 97.12% 
attendance rate. 
 
     The character trait of Respect was celebrated during November. Respect means treating 
people like you would want to be treated. Thinking and acting in a positive way about yourself 
and others. Showing respect means to value other people’s opinions and accepting people like 
they are, even if they are different than you. The winners of that award were: Harper Wafford, 
Jimmy Zhu, Axton Green, Enzleigh Baker, Benton Cothern, Sumer Pope, Caitlynn Myers, 
Savanna Patient, Evelynn Cervi, Emma Peck, Nevin Wills and Alexa Gibbs. Congratulations to 
all our students who are practicing respect. 
 
     On December 4th, we celebrated the November Kindness Kounts winners. Those celebrated 
students were Paisley Koontz, Sophia Crowe, Marlie Jones, Brantley Daniels, Raina Stone, 
Easton Morgason, Aliana Kohute, David Evrley, Chesni Schmitz-McCurry, Dallas Haines, Paul 
Hubbartt and Harrison Law. Way to go you guys for being so kind to others, we are very proud 
of you!  
 

    The 100 mile club at Washington School has added LOTS of additional students to the 25 mile 
club. The additional students who have walked 25 miles since the beginning of the school year 
are: Gunnar Neal, Sumer Pope, Bailey Mathis, Claire Moore, Camden Malone, Drake Woods, 
Morgan Litz, Mason Nihiser, Sheldon Conway, Sophia Martell, Easton Morgason and Noelle 
Allsop. These students received their t-shirt. Three students have achieved the ​50​ mile mark also. 



Those students are Brycen West (the first student to get to 50 miles!), Brylee Goff, and Chloe 
Heldebrandt (the first Grade 1 student to reach the 50 mile goal!!) Congratulations to all of these 
students for their accomplishments! Students will continue to walk toward the ultimate goal of 
100 miles in a school year!! 
 
     We will be announcing the recipients Kindness Kounts for the month of December at our 
monthly PBIS party on Thursday December 17​th​. Those winners will be called down to the gym 
to receive their recognition during the remote celebration broadcast LIVE into their classrooms! 
The Kindness winners will be Dane Coy, Hailey Scroggins, Cristina Scribner, Channing Taylor, 
Jayda Kraus, Kohen Smith, Zariyah Dunn, Trinity England, Emalynn Enzr, Morgan Litz and 
Waylen Beck.  
 
     We will also announce the of Character Ed winners during this virtual assembly. The 
character trait for the month of December is Citizenship. A citizen is someone who is a part of a 
community, the community of school. Citizens are considerate, helpful, and respect others and 
their property. The duty of a good citizen is to obey the laws (rules) and expect other citizens to 
do the same thing. Those students who have exhibited these characteristics are: Olivia Lehn, 
Alice Watson, Elijah Merrifield, Logan Meachum, Chloe Heldebrandt, Emma Burget, Keagan 
Weddle, Camden Malone, Jacob Soles, Dallas Haines, Meyer Ellis, and Sophia Lees. 
Congratulations to our Super Citizens for being a good example to others. 
 
     The Kindergarten- Grade 2 students will celebrate our last day together for 2020 on Friday 
December 18​th​ with a virtual sing-a-long. We are really excited for this event! Normally Santa 
would visit us on this day, but due to covid, Santa is going to reach out to us virtually and remind 
us that ALL IS WELL at the North Pole and that he will be visiting their homes late the night of 
December 24​th​.  
 
 
 
 

*** Please see our newsfeed on the Pana schools web site for photos of amazing activities 
and projects that have been completed this month! 

…..And last but not least, an Elf has been moving around our school!! He is watching for good 
behavior from our girls and boys. Students are working very hard to be good, and hope he is 
sharing lots of good news with Santa……… We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year from all of us at Washington School. ​Take time​ and ​Make the time​ to 
spend with loved ones during this holiday break, and please remember those less fortunate than 
we are…… Stay safe and healthy, and we will see you all in January! 
 
 

“Working in partnership, PCUSD #8, students, parents 
and community members will each do 

his or her part to ensure  
learning and success.” 


